Portlan
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Ves. Google's good here Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov>

192 Spring St - Permit #00317

Evan Atwell <eatwell35@gmail.com> Fri, Mar 23, 2018 at 3:41 PM
To: Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov>

Hi Christina,
I am emailing to notify that I'm revising my home occupation application to remove the basement portion of the project.
Attached is my updated cover letter that removes the basement portion of the project. Please let me know if | can provide

any additional information. | appreciate your assistance.

Evan
[Quoted text hidden]
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